
In Year 3, we have begun our new units of work. In English, we are reading the iconic story book, 

The Lorax, by Dr Suess, then writing a retell. In Mathematics, we are learning about money and 

how to give change. We would really appreciate students being able to practice giving and 

receiving change. Last week, we really enjoyed participating in the NAIDOC Week activities around 

the school. 
 

 


